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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage is located in upper Dago area in 

Bandung, the capital of West Java and Indonesia’s third largest 

city which is also known as the ‘Paris of Java’ due to its European 

atmosphere and colonial and art deco architecture.

Set in the Dago Heritage 1917 Golf Course complex, one of the 

most renowned courses in the country, Swiss-Belresort Dago 

Heritage hotel is surrounded by greenery and framed in a 

mountain landscape, yet still within easy reach of city life and 

close to rail, road and air transport links.

location
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• Swiss-Kitchen™ Restaurant			 

• Swimming Pool and Kids Pool (with warm water)

• Lobby Lounge & Bar						    

• 24 hour Security & CCTV camera

• Parking & Valet parking Service		

• Laundry & Dry Cleaning

• 24 hour in room dining			 

• Prayer Room

• 13 meeting rooms				  

• ATM Centre

• Gym, Spa & Massage				  

• Kids Club

enjoy
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General hotel information

Hotel rating			   : 4 star

Number of rooms		  : 161 rooms

Number of meeting rooms	 : 13

Pets allowed			   : No

Disabled facilities		  : Wheelchair accesible and specially

				    : appointed rooms for the mobility-challenged

Check-in			   : 3 pm onwards

Check-out			   : 12 noon

Room type

Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage features 161 Rooms,

perfect for families and groups travelling together, comprising of:

• 33 Deluxe

• 114 Grand Deluxe

• 8 Junior Suite 

• 2 Executive Suite (1 bedroom)

• 2 Dago Suite (1 bedroom)

• 2 Dago Family Suite (2 bedrooms)

Room amenities

• Key Card door lock

• Universal power outlet with USB plug

• Bathroom with bathtub & shower

• Individually controlled air-conditioning

• 43” Smart TV & 55” Smart TV in Suite Rooms

• NDD/IDD Telephone

• Mini Refrigerator and large refrigerator (2 doors) in Dago Suite 2 Bedroom

• Coffee machine in Suite Rooms

• Coffee and tea making facilities

• Wi-Fi Internet access

• Safe deposit box

• Hair Dryer

• Small pantry

stay
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too; from brainstorming sessions in a boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners. The city location, attractive décor and furnishings, as well as flexible choice of meeting room spaces 
and layouts adds to the standing of Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage as a go-to MICE venue, with modern 
facilities an impressive catering too.

Facilities:

• State-of-the-art audio-visual equipment			   • Wi-Fi Internet access

• Reception desks with flower arrangement			   • Flip chart, white board and markers

• Standard sound system with microphones

• Meeting consumables including notepad, pencil, candies and mineral water

• LCD projector, motorized ceiling screen as well as portable screen

meeting rooms
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

galuh
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

asmarandana
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

kinanti
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

magatru
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

durma
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

gurisa
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

gambuh
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

sinom
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Swiss-Belresort Dago Heritage meeting rooms are designed with light and neutral interiors, natural light 
and mirror features to create smart, contemporary spaces that are ideal for business functions and social 
occasions too from brainstorming sessions in a VIP boardroom to classroom-style seminars and sit-down 
dinners.

par68
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Hotel Adress			   : Jl. Lapangan Golf Dago Atas No. 78, Bandung, West Java, 40135, Indonesia

Hotel Telephone		  : (022) 2045 9999

Facsimile			   : (022) 2045 9988

E-mail				    : bandung-srda@swiss-belhotel.com

Instagram & Facebook		 : @swissbelresortdago

Youtube Channel		  : bit.ly/SRDA-YOUTUBE

WA Reservation 		  : bit.ly/SRDA-RESVWA

WA Swiss-Kitchen™		  : bit.ly/WA-SKSRDA

things to know
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